TO:

ALL YOUNG ADULTS (INCOMING 9TH GRADERS AND UP)
FROM:
SOUTHEAST JAPANESE SCHOOL & COMMUNITY CENTER (“SEJSCC”) 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

DATE:

FEBRUARY 28, 2013

RE:

SEJSCC NEWSLETTER ~ TOMODACHI

As most of you probably know, our community center publishes a quarterly newsletter called the Tomodachi.  Mary Iwami has been the editor of the Tomodachi for many years.  Mary has decided that the time has come to pass the torch.  The SEJSCC is looking for a new group of people to fill Mary’s shoes.

We are looking to our youth to see if they would be interested in becoming the new editors for the Tomodachi.  The SEJSCC would like to explore the possibility of forming a new committee comprised of young adults who would be responsible for creating our quarterly newsletter.  The age group would consist of incoming 9th graders and up.
As members of this new committee, you would be eligible to earn community service hours for the time spent working on the newsletter.  The experience you gain would be a nice addition to your college applications.  Those who are interested in the fields of journalism, communications, or English can earn valuable marketable qualifications by taking on the challenge of producing the newsletter for the SEJSCC with other young members from our center.  It will be a great way to make new friends and practice/improve your “team player” skills.
Please send me an e-mail if you are interested in participating in this proposed new committee.  My e-mail address is carrienak@verizon.net
On behalf of the SEJSCC Board of Directors, I look forward to hearing from you ~

Carrie Nakatani

